

No. 1, Sec. 4, Roosevelt Road, Taipei, 10617 Taiwan

E-mail: ntuccs@ntu.edu.tw

Tel: +886-2-33668303

November 4, 2024

Dear Dr. Julia Bentley,

On behalf of the Center for China Studies at National Taiwan University, I am pleased to formally invite you to be a visiting scholar in our center from February 2, 2025, to April 30, 2025.

We are excited about the opportunity for you to collaborate with us on the project "Engaging Young Canada in the Sinosphere." Your expertise will be invaluable to our center, and we believe this will be a mutually rewarding experience.

During your visit, we would be delighted to provide you with logistical support to the best of our ability. If you have any further questions, please let me know.

We look forward to welcoming you soon!

Sincerely, Spie - Chin Philip Hen

S. Philip Hsu

Executive Director, Center for China Studies Professor, Department of Political Science

National Taiwan University

Work phone: +886-2-33663366 ext. 55693

E-mail: schsu01@ntu.edu.tw